Representative Chris Tuck

House Majority Leader

Serving House District 23 = Dimond Estates, Foxridge, Taku, Camphbell, Northwood, and Windemere

MEMORANDUM
February 8, 2017

TO: Representative Sam Kito I
Chair, Labor & Commerce

s

/
FROM: Rep. Chris Tuck A\
House Majority Leader

SUBJ: Memo of Changes for HB 2
The Military and Veterans Affairs Committee adopted the following changes:

¢ Expanded the private employer preference to allow for active National Guard members as
well.

¢ Replaced “honorably discharged” to “discharged under honorable conditions™ on page 1,
line 6 and page 2, line 2. This change was made to include service members who are
released under a general discharge.

e Updated AS 39.25.159(f)(3) to remove the requirement that National Guard members
serve at least eight years before they qualify for the public employer preference.
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